
List of 2013 Projects for the Mid-Coast Community Council 
 
Road Projects: 
Project Type Area Street From To 
Resurface 
Road 

Moss Beach Etheldore Street Cabrillo Highway Cabrillo Highway 
Princeton 
By-the-Sea 

Airport Street Yale Avenue Harvard Avenue 
Harvard Avenue Airport Street/Vasser 

Avenue 
Broadway Avenue 

El Granada Avenue 
Alhambra 

Avenue Portola Avenue Balboa 

Construct 
Roads 
(schedule 
dependent 
upon Env. 
Permits) 

Seal Cove Del Mar Avenue Madrone Avenue Bernal Avenue 
San Ramon 
Avenue 

San Lucas Avenue Bernal Avenue 

Madrone 
Avenue 

Decota Avenue Del Mar Avenue 

 
Drainage/Culvert/ASBS: 
Project Description Status Anticipated Timing 
PLN2009-00276 
(channel work at 9 
locations in the Mid-
Coast area) 

The Department of Public Works is working 
to obtain the required permits.  The Coastal 
Development Permit (CDP) was obtained. 
The US Army Corps of Engineers initiated 
consultation with the US Fish and Wildlife 
Service.  A field visit with permitting staff 
occurred on March 27, 2013 and the 
Department of Public Works staff will be 
providing the agencies with information 
requested as a result of the field visit.  

8/15/13-10/15/13 
(pending required 
permits) 

PLN2011-00051 (replace 
5 culverts and fix bank 
erosion) 

Remaining permit from the US Army Corps 
of Engineers, which requires consultation 
with the US Fish and Wildlife Service.  
These locations were reviewed on March 27, 
2013 when agencies were on-site to review 
work contemplated by PLN2009-00276. 

8/15/13-10/15/13 
(pending required 
permits) 

Misc. Culvert (pipe) 
Replacements 

The Department of Public Works is working 
to obtain permits to replace existing pipes, 
where needed due to pipe condition or 
because diameter is non-standard.  The pipes 
are within the limits of the resurfacing 
project listed above in Princeton-by-the Sea 
or Moss Beach. 

Anticipate work to be 
completed prior to 
resurfacing of 
roadways 

Construction of 
Vegetated Swales as 14 
locations that contribute 
storm runoff to the 
Fitzgerald Marine 
Reserve Area of Special 
Biological Significance 
(ASBS) 

The Department of Public Works is working 
to obtain a CDP for this work.  Swales to be 
constructed in Montara, Moss Beach, and 
Seal Cove.  The following website has 
information about the ASBS: 
http://smchealth.org/asbs  

Working to construct 
during 2013 to enable 
water quality 
monitoring during 
2013-14 winter 

 


